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Circular No. 2018/77             Date: 26.10.2018 
 
To All Affiliates (Please Circulate) 
 

 
Dear Comrade, 

 
SEMINAR: MERGER OF PUBLIC SECTOR BANKS –  
A STEP TOWARDS REVERSE NATIONALISATION 

 
We are glad to inform you that a seminar on the captioned topic, the first of a series of such programs 
to mobilise opinion against the retrograde decision of Bank mergers will be organised by AIBOC in 
association with Centre for Financial Accountability (CFA) at Dy. Chairman Hall, Constitution Club of 
India, New Delhi on 2nd November, 2018 at 5.30 p.m. Eminent personalities are expected to attend the 
program and share their views. 
 
02. We congratulate our Delhi Unit for their excellent effort in organising the program at a very short 
notice. We request our affiliates/State Units to organise similar programs at all important centres so that 
we can build up the momentum in mobilising public opinion against the merger and get opinion makers 
to join our movement.  
 
We request leaders of all affiliates to attend the seminar and make it a success.  
 
With revolutionary greetings, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Soumya Datta 
General Secretary 
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